
Be sure to first check your deed. If the names are spelled incorrectly on the 
deed, this will need to be corrected. To do so, you must contact a real-estate 

attorney or title company to record a corrective deed at the York County Registry 
of Deeds Office. If the misspelling is due to a data entry keying error, we 

apologize! 
 

Please contact our office and we will correct it immediately. We do require 
change requests in writing and an email to bnolette@kennebunkportme.gov is 

acceptable. 
 

 

 
 
 


